
Food Bank            
Donations 

Thank you for your cash 
donations via our       

collections at the end of 
performances. These 
will go directly to the 
foodbank to support 
their work. As I have 
said as part of this 

there is no expectation  
to donate—only if you 
feel able, especially in 
this current climate. I 
do not want anyone to 

feel pressured. I would 
point out again to the      

information available on 
www.wibseyprimary.co.uk 

If you or those around 
you need support. Please 
feel free to share this 

with friends and     
neighbours as needed. 

Our wonderful choir 

performed at the 

Wibsey Lights switch 

on last Saturday and 

were a credit in    

representing the 

school. Thank you 

and well done to all 

who attended. 

Christmas is in full 

swing this week and 

a whole host of     

performances have    

taken place. 

I would pick out the 

quality of singing as 

an area, amongst 

many, for particular 

praise. Considering 

the amount of time 

that we were not     

allowed to sing in 

school your children 

have quickly come 

back up to speed. 

I look forward to    

seeing you at the        

remaining              

performances next 

week when we see 

our YR Nativity, 

Nursery Singalong 

and Friday outdoor 

Choir 

A Wibsey Christmas 
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Lunch Menu 

Daily choices            

Jacket Potatoes, 

Paninis and           

Sandwiches, fruit. 

No Sandwiches  

Thursday 

Hot Options include 

Monday 

 Mascarpone Pasta/
Vegetarian Chilli        

Tuesday  

Mild Chicken Curry/

Halal Chicken Tikka 

Masala/Cheese &    

Onion Flan 

Wednesday  

Ham & Cheese Pizza/

Cheese & Tomato    

Pizza/ Garlic Vegetable 

Noodles 

Thursday 

 Christmas Dinner 

Roast Turkey/Halal 

Chicken/ Quiche      

Friday 

Christmas Party Boxes 

Sausage Roll/Vegan 

Sausage Roll/Finger  

Slice of Pizza/

Sandwich/Tortilla 

Crisps/Christmas Tree 

Shortbread Biscuit 

Have a weekend 

where you are all 

wrapped up.   

Nigel M. Cooper 

Headteacher 

Team Wibsey  

YN to Y4 Party Days = (sensible) Party Clothes. 

 
The children’s 

Christmas lunch 

takes place on 

Thursday 15th     

December. It will be 

Christmas jumper 

day for those who 

wish to wear them.  

Save a call to the 

School Office if you 

can and double 

check the       

Christmas schedule 

you received to  

confirm dates and 

times. 

 




